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Dear Friends of the Natick Service Council:

As we close out the Natick Service Council’s Fiscal Year 2021-2022, we are pleased to present you with 
this Annual Report of the Council’s activities and accomplishments. As all of us continued to work our way 
through the disruptive impacts to our daily lives brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic and its variants, 
the important work of NSC carried on in providing critical assistance and services to our clients – which were 
needed more than ever. 

Through the generosity of our individual donors, foundations, and local organizations, we were able to support 
766 families in our Natick Community and continued our commitment to helping our neighbors as we slowly 
emerged from the pandemic. Thank you to all who donated their time and resources in this effort.

In FY 2020-2021, as we worked to ensure the safety of our clients, staff, and volunteers — while at the same 
time continuing to provide much-needed services — we were required to take a number of preventative 
steps, some drastic, that proved challenging to all. Our volunteer support program was suspended; the 
pantry and office doors closed, and critical face-to-face program and service contacts with our clients were all 
but eliminated. Being forced to take these disruptive safety measures during this time of greatest need was 
heartbreaking. But, through hard work and improvisation, NSC was able to deliver groceries to homes, arrange 
for parking lot pick-ups, and slowly reinstate in-person shopping in our Heart Healthy Food Pantry. Through it 
all, help was there for those neighbors who were most in need. 

We are very happy to report that FY 2022, while still challenging, was in all ways much better for the Natick 
Service Council and our clients. First and foremost, we were able to welcome back our selfless and dedicated 
volunteers, which in turn enabled us to return to in-person shopping at the Vi Tutuny Heart Healthy food 
pantry, facilitating 3,426 client visits, and to reopen and expand Harriet's Closet, offering clothes shopping 
to 128 families. In addition, our extraordinary NSC staff members returned to performing the work that they 
love and provided over 327 families with financial aid to pay rent or utilities and, through the Brack Career 
Center, assisted in the search for meaningful employment to 84 clients. NSC also rejoined the community 
through participation in Natick Days, the Farmers’ Market, and other community activities and partnerships. 

In addition, much of our time during FY 2022 was spent looking beyond the impacts of COVID-19, to focus on 
the future of NSC through the development of a new strategic plan for the next three to five years. The 
NSC board of directors and staff, in collaboration with ESC of New England, a voluntary team of experienced 
non-profit leaders, carefully analyzed the organization’s vision and mission and identified five specific strategic 
imperatives to pursue in the areas of programming, development, operational excellence, messaging, and 
diversity, equity and inclusion. Our goal is to put in place a tactical plan designed to (1) sustain the meaningful 
and successful services that we currently have; (2) expand to areas where critical unmet needs exist; and (3) have 
available the resources needed to ensure that we are able to continue to provide life-changing services to those 
most vulnerable in our Natick community. 

As we enter the 60th anniversary year of our existence, we at NSC remain forever grateful to all of those 
who have supported the organization and its mission over the years. We are also very excited about the 
opportunities ahead. For this coming fiscal year, look for some new programming, including a transportation 
offering to address the number one unmet need identified by our clients. Most importantly, as we embark on 
the next 60 years, it is thanks to your on-going support, dedication and encouragement that the Natick Service 
Council can, and will, remain strong and committed to the mission of Neighbors helping Neighbors!

Patrick Moynihan					    Dan Shea 
President of the Board 				    Executive Director
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OUR MISSION
Natick Service Council is an independent, non-profit organization  

that connects, engages and collaborates with the community to support 
 Natick neighbors who are experiencing hardship or economic  

uncertainty by promoting self-sufficiency.
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766 

250 
indiv. received  
winter coats

3649  
volunteer 

hours

3426 
Heart Healthy Food  

Pantry & Mobile  
Market Visits

327  
households  

received financial  
assistance

families  
supported

160 
one-on-one Career 
Coaching Sessions

371 
families received 

holiday gifts

1003 
indiv. received 
Thanksgiving 

meals

1624 
articles of clothing  

dist. since  
Nov. 2021

Fiscal Year April 2021 to March 2022
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NATICK SERVICE COUNCIL: A HISTORY

1960
Natick clergy & 
community leaders form 
Natick Service Council 
to meet growing needs 
within the community

Natick Rotary makes the 
first donation to the newly 
formed Council, and has 
remained a dedicated 
partner for over 60 years

1970
NSC provides regular  
assistance for camp  
fees & transportation  
for children, utilities  
& household supplies

1991
NSC receives donation 
from Maria Hayes 
committee to provide 
assistance to elderly 
Natick residents

1992
Natick Service Council 
opens food pantry 
serving nearly 200 
people in its first month 
of operation

1968
Selectmen approve  
1st annual Natick  
Service Council week

1962
Natick Service  
Council is 
incorporated “�Natick Service Council 

finds a new home” 
(23 Pond Street)

“�Central ‘Help’ Agency  
Formed by Volunteers”

Suburban Free Press

Middlesex News



2000 2010 2020
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NSC moves to 
Coolidge Gardens, 
transporting food 
bag by bag through 
Natick Center

2012
NSC launches Living 
Well Project to provide 
additional services to 
adults suffering from 
behavioral health and/
or substance abuse 
challenges in partnership 
with the MetroWest 
Health Foundation

2017
NSC creates Sustainable 
Homes program through 
a donation from the 
Fassino Family Charitable 
Foundation to prevent 
homelessness for Natick 
residents

2013
NSC transforms food 
pantry to a Heart Healthy 
food pantry, the first in 
the MetroWest area, and 
commits to serving more 
fresh produce and heart 
healthy food to clients

NSC celebrates 50 years 
of serving our neighbors 
while raising $120,000 to 
support the organization’s 
evolving mission

2018
NSC redesigns food 
pantry to serve more 
neighbors in need

2020
NSC continues to provide 
services to clients in 
modified ways through 
the COVID-19 pandemic

2021
NSC launches Mobile 
Food Market to provide 
clients with more fresh 
produce, meat, and dairy

2010
Joan H. Brack Career 
Center opens to assist 
with job searching and 
career counseling

20092009

20182018

“�Natick Service Council, 
A Lifeline for Many“�

“S�ervice Council  
is My Family”

MetroWest Daily News

Middlesex News

2009



NSC FY2023 StaffNSC Board of Directors

Kathie Fair Chandley
Amy Conwell
Shawn Doung
Devin Giles
John Glynn
Kelsey Hampton
Frank Kobbs
Sara Lucas
Kellie Mercurio
Tina Noonan 
Judy Oxford
Gayle Soma
Rachel Vingsness

OFFICERS: 
Patrick Moynihan, President  
Andrew Meyer, Vice President 
Donna Casey, Clerk  
Kevin Chandley, Treasurer  
 
EMERITUS: 
Violetta Tutuny  
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: 
Dan Shea

DIRECTORS: 
Jacqueline Waters Adams 
Artika Angel 
Wade Blackman 
Steeve Breton 
Michael Carr 
Timothy Dooling 
Arthur Fair III 
Carol Gloff
Steve Levinsky 
Ellen McKeon-Levine 
Eva Willens 
David Zaltas
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GIFTS MADE IN LOVING MEMORY, OF THOSE ALWAYS IN OUR HEARTS

Khawla Abdulsattar
Justin Bailey
Bill and Lydia Balcom
Rose Bates
Bruno Bieler
Gary Bliss
Boston Paramedic 175
Robert Brack 
Eleanor Bystrynski
Susan Carpluk
Marie Carter
Blanche Ciccarelli
Stanley Cohen
Thomas X. Cotter
Kenneth Coull
Theresa A. Crespi
Mary Davies
Wilberta Davis
Tom Doucette
Robert J. Drew
Robert F. Fasanello
John Rocco Franciose, Jr.

James Francoise
Brenda Fraser
Jerry Freedman
Mom and Dad French
Laura Gagliardi
William Gately
Mary Greel
Paul D. Griesmer
Robert Grogan
Jackie Hale
Mary Hale
Mehrdad Hamedani
Robert Harris
Robert H. Hedges
Connor James Heffler
Jane Hladick
Joan “Penny” Holmes
Jeanine James
Hardan Jassim
Mary Julian
Sylvia and Reuben Karol
Marcia Kaufman

Dr. Rudy and Barbara Klare
Hilda Kolva
Barbara and Ed Krentzman
Karl Kreshpane
Pierre Henri Laurent
Lori Lester
Henry Lowe
Don Lupfer
Thomas Madden
Dorothy A. Manning
Dolly Manning
Catherine McIver
Doris McLarnon
Doris McParland
John A Merritt
Graham C. Miller
Julie Miller
Katherine Monheim
Dorothy Munroe
Mary Alice Neary
Frank Nesvet
Emmet O’Brien

Zelda Oxman
Richard J. Parece
Susan Perry
Thomas Pratt
Joann Pratt
James Paul and Peter Putnam
Richard Robbins
Benjamin Schachne
Peter Schellenberg
Elaine Schicitano
Judy Shea
Pearl S. Shea
Mike Sheehan
Margaret Smith
Anthony “Skip” Tomasetti
Irene Tutuny
Ron Valle
Joseph N. Verna
Stephen Vogel
“Aunt” Gloria Barbadora Welch
Howard Wolk
Peter Yaeger

Photo Credit: Jay Ball



NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS
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LOVIN’ SPOONFULS 
25,270 meals for our neighbors

NATICK SERVICE COUNCIL VOLUNTEERS 
3,649 hours of support

WILSON MIDDLE SCHOOL HEALTHY 
HARVEST FOOD DRIVE 
3,038 lbs. of food

NATICK POLICE DEPARTMENT  
FILL THE CRUISER  
1,707 lbs. of food and $5,815 in monetary 
donations

NATICK HIGH SCHOOL HOCKEY–  
JUSTIN BAILEY FOOD DRIVE 
1,649 lbs. of non-perishable food

J. F. KENNEDY MIDDLE SCHOOL 
5th Grade “100th Day of Service Drive”: 
1,127 lbs. of food; Interact Club: 116 coats

COCOTREE KIDS 
1,000 pairs of underwear for kids

PAT & JIM SCURLOCK FALL FOOD DRIVE 
95 bags of food (over 700 lbs.) and  
$400 in donations

COGNEX CORPORATION FOOD DRIVE 
491 lbs. of non-perishable food 

THE PITTS STREET NEIGHBORS 
300 lbs. of non-perishable food 

MACY’S NATICK 
213 lbs. of non-perishable food 

BEN HEN ELEMENTARY GIRL SCOUT 
TROOP 82919 
200 snack bags 

CROSSFIT NEW ENGLAND 
Over 50 client care packages

BEA VITARELLI’S LEMONADE STAND 
$43 cash! 

CHARLIE BERSZONE’S  
EAGLE SCOUT PROJECT 
3 stocking carts for the Food Pantry

NATICK POLICE DEPARTMENT’S  
MARSHA KELLY GIVING TREE 
Holiday Gifts

JUNE WELCH COAT DRIVE 
Winter coats 

ANTON’S CLEANERS 
Winter coat laundering services

MOMS ON A MISSION 
Gift cards and groceries

Natick Service Council works hand in hand with the community. It takes a 
village to do what we do, and we are fortunate to have so many caring people 
and organizations that support us.

This is just a snapshot of the helping hands that sustained us by holding local food 
and clothing drives, being fundraiser and friend-raiser hosts, hosting lemonade 
stands, building carts and dedicating their time as one of our many weekly 
volunteers. We are truly grateful to “The Village” that contributes  
their time, expertise and resources to help NSC thrive.



2022 FINANCIAL REPORT
 
As a private, non-profit charitable organization, we rely solely on the generosity 
of the Natick community, including local residents, businesses, religious and civic 
organizations, and foundations.

The Natick community provided another amazing year of support. We are sincerely 
grateful for the community’s financial support and in-kind goods and services 
donated to help us achieve our mission and support our neighbors.

SOURCES OF REVENUE: 
$1,705,948 
 
     Individuals: $1,329,232 

     Fundraising Events: $72,584 

     Grants: $217,617 

     Other: $86,515

REVENUE AND  
IN-KIND SUPPORT: 
$1,924,692 
 
     Revenues: $1,705,948 

     In-Kind Services: $66,755 

     In-Kind Goods: $151,989
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OUR GENEROUS DONORS  
Natick Service Council is extremely grateful for all of our generous supporters. We would like to 
acknowledge the donors who have contributed $500+ this year; however, every donation amount 
is appreciated and supports our mission. Thank you!

MARIA HAYES  
LEGACY SOCIETY
Lifetime donations $50,000+

Anonymous (3)
Richard Bernardo Trust
Bhusri Family Fund
Boston Scientific Corporation
Robert Brack
The Joan H. Brack Charitable  
Foundation
Brigham-Gill Chrysler Jeep Dodge
Christine Cameron
The Corliss Family
Cummings Foundation 
Direct Associates
Fair & Yeager Insurance Agency
Edward and Lillian Fassino
The Fassino Foundation
Foundation For MetroWest
Carol Gloff
The Greater Boston Food Bank
Highland Street Foundation
Joan “Penny” Holmes
John and Barbara Joseph
The Leon Lowenstein Foundation, Inc.
Mabardy Family Trust
Metrowest Health Foundation
MetroWest Subaru
Middlesex Savings Bank
Middlesex Savings Charitable  
Foundation
The Mills At Natick
Ellis and Barbara Morris
Robert and Kathleen Muleski
MutualOne Bank
Natick Affordable Housing Trust
Carol and John O’Neil, III

FOUNDERS
$20,000+ annually

Anonymous (3)
Richard Bernardo Trust UTD
The Corliss Family
Foundation For Metrowest
The Greater Boston Food Bank
Christopher McGrath
Metrowest Health Foundation, Inc.
Carol S. and John J. O’Neil, III
The Sudbury Foundation

LEADERS
$10,000 - $20,000+ annually

Anonymous
Brigham-Gill Chrysler Jeep Dodge
Cognex Corporation  
Charitable Giving
John and Barbara Joseph

Larry and Mary Litwak
Robert and Kathleen Muleski
Dan and Amy O’Connor
Mark and Joanne Reynolds

AMBASSADORS
$5,000 - $10,000 annually

Norman Bitsoli and Wanda Cantlin
Charles River Rotary Club
Christ Evangelical Lutheran Church
Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation
Edward and Lillian Fassino
Gibson Sotheby’s International Realty
Jon Kerbs and Nancy Wynn-Kerbs
Robert King
Reginald and Karen Leese
MathWorks
Scott and Christine McLarnon
Michael and Amy Mistrot
Monogram Loves Kids Foundation
Ellis and Barbara Morris
MutualOne Bank
Natick Housing Affordable Trust
David and Shirley Parish
Joseph Perini Memorial Foundation
Christina and Henry Shea
David and Maura Spellman
Tilly & Salvy’s Bacon Street Farm, LLC
TJX Companies, Inc.
Velocity Capital LLC
Jay and Carol Virshbo
Mary Stare Wilkinson

PARTNERS
$1,000 - $5,000 annually

Reuben and Christine Ackerman
Claire Adams
Adobe Systems, Inc.
Alexion Pharmaceuticals
Robert Allen and Shirley Hui
Annunication Orthodox Church
Arbella Insurance Group Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.
Mary Arena
The Austin Memorial Foundation
Stephanie Barber
Thomas Bednarz
Mark and Sandy Beyerly
Lynne Bleakney
Bloomingdale’s Fund of the Macy’s 
Foundation
Blount Fine Foods Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation
Blue Cross Blue Shield
Bob’s Discount Furniture Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.
Karin Boehlke
Robert Brack
The Linwood E. and Stacy R. Bradford 

Family Foundation
Stephen and Carol Brayman
Peter and Janice Burke
Dorie Cameron and Rick Felty
Jerry and Donna Casey
Chris and Nancy Clancy Family Fund
Coach & Carriage Auto Body, Inc.
Coan, Inc.
Frederick Coburn and Jeanine  
Kelly-Coburn
Timothy and Jessica Collins
Michael and Christina Connolly
Edward Corbosiero
Linc and Lois Cornell
Christophe and Chantal Coudray
CrossFit New England
Dairy Queen, Natick
Ken DelPapa and Laura Senier
Michael and Carolyn Deneen
Lawrence Dick and Lucia Frenkel
Stephen and Nancy DiPalma
Direct Associates, LLC
James and Mary Duffy
Brian and Jessica Duhamel
Edward P. Clark Post 107  
American Legion
Rick Edwards
William and Mavis Efthim
Harriet Elman
Bruce and Terri Evans
Arthur and Patricia Fair, III
Fair & Yeager Insurance Agency, Inc.
Christine Feeney
First Congregational Church of Natick
James and Anne Fitzgerald
Frank and Charlene Foss
Framingham Union Aid Association, Inc.
Christian Fritz and Regina Wolf-Fritz
Marco and Jennifer Gargurevich
John and Kris Gaziano
Paul and Kathryn Gerry
Richard Gill
Carol Gloff
Katherine R. Goodman
Richard Gordon and Deborah Good-
man-Gordon
Gordon Brothers
Marjorie Gove
John and Christine Guthery
Peter Haranas
Harvard Pilgrim Health Care
Ellen Harwood
HCA Healthcare
David and Debra Hines
The Garry & Elaine Holmes  
Charitable Fund
Roger and Sarah Holmes
Edward and Mary Hudson
David and Meredith Hughes
Joseph and Janet Idzal
Richard and Nancy Jennett
Jesamondo Salon & Spa
Mark and Sarah Kacprowicz

Gregg Katz
Mark Kelleher and Kimberly Castelda
Kristen Kelley
Kim Keough
Martin Kessel and Beverly Rich
Amy Kidd
Robert and Pamela Koskovich
Thomas and Anna Lally
Lilja Elementary School,  
Thanksgiving Drive
Kevin and Laura Lilly
Carole and David Lodding
Margaret Lowe
Natalie Lozoski
Craig and Margaret MacFarlane
Francis and Donna Manganaro
David Margil and Jodi Freedman
MathWorks Blizzard Team
William McAvoy
Matthew and Kelly McCormack
John and Sally McCoubrey
Dianne McKenzie
Jason and Kira Medeiros
The Middlesex Savings Charitable 
Foundation
The Mills At Natick Corporation
Minuteman Press Natick
MMC Consulting Inc.
Patrick and Katherine Moynihan
Patrick Mulholland
Michael and Melinda Mullen
Music Go Round
Gregory and Christie Napier
Needham Bank
New England Waterproofing, Inc.
OneWorld Boston, Inc. -  
Cummings Foundation
Emily Ouellette
Patrick Moynihan & Associates LLC
Patrick’s Promise Foundation
Bruce Pearson
Richard and Denise Pearson
John Pendleton
Nick and Martha Perakis
Pilgrim Church
Stephen Reger
Roche Bros.
Jeffrey and Kathleen Rodman
Emily and Zach Rose
Joshua Rose
Salesforce.com, Inc.
Juan Luis Sanchez
Marjorie Schellenberg
Dawn Schontag
James and Patricia Scurlock
Srikanth Sedimbi
Daniel Shea
Kevin and Heidi Shea
Marilyn and Douglas Shepard
Silicon Valley Bank
James and Barbara Singer
Charles Smith
Andrew and Gayle Soma
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St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
Mary Stahley
State Street Matching Gift Program
Mary Stuart
Sunrock Development Corp.
Chris and Laura Suraci
Martha Tata
Roberta Taylor
Elisa Thomas
Marlene and Kevin Thurston
Vincent and Sallyann Tingley
TLC Painting, Inc.
Tufts Health Plan Foundation
Chris Vasich
Vertex Pharmaceuticals
Alan Walker
Sarah Walker
William and Barbara Walsh
Peter Winkelman
Christina Young
Gregory Young and Lori Murphy
David Zaltas
John Zicko

GOOD NEIGHBOR
$500 - $1,000 annually

Paul and Jackie Adams
Julianne Ambrose
Molly Ambrose
Ameriprise Financial, Inc.
AMVets Ladies Auxiliary 79
David Anderson
Avenu at Natick - National  
Development
Denise Barbin
Jacob and Julie Barth
Stephen Baumann
Karen Benoit
Bruno Berszoner and Jennifer Cobe
Wade and Danielle Blackman
Todd Bowers
Brilliant Lighting, Inc.
Jacqueline and William Brodnitzki
Adam and Cathleen Bubonovich
Jeffrey and Denise Burns
Philip Burt
Sarah Bushold
Carol Butler
Dennis and Sandra Callahan

Kevin and Ann Callahan
Cambridge Trust Charitable  
Foundation Inc.
Thomas Campbell and Patricia  
Campbell-Malone
Richard and Anne Canty
Blair Carlson and Elizabeth Dannewitz
Anthony and Angela Carmenate
Robert and Susan Carson
Robert Charpentier and Eileen Carew
Citizens Charitable Foundation
Michael and Layne Clune
Kevin and Sue Coan
James and MaryBeth Connolly  
Family Fund
Robert Conway Living Trust
Janet Curry
Peter and Valerie Daniel
Andrew and Emily Davis
Nicole Devoe
Matthew and Maya Douglas
Leo and Rosemary Downing
William Dube
Sharon Elkins
Doris Fair
Marianne Faling
David and Lynn Falwell
Charles Felsenthal
Sarah Ferguson and Brian Chviruk
Jose and Kristina Fernandes
Foresters Financial
Reiko Foster
Christopher Frail and Melissa  
Watwood-Frail
Christopher Freeman
William and Lenore Freitas
Edwin and Rhea Gallagher
Balaji Ganesan
Alyson and Perry Ganz
Dwight Geha
David and Tara Getchonis
Beverly and Eugene Goldfield
Sam and Caroline Goldman
Kim Goulding McParland
Robert Griffin
H. Brandt Jewelers, Inc.
George and Helen Hailer
Thomas and Elizabeth Halchuk
Jeffrey and  Jennifer Hall
Rudman and Judith Ham
Peter Harvell

Hilding and Mrs. Jane Hedberg
Elizabeth Henderson
John Hancock Financial Services, Inc.
Frank Johnson
Sabine Jonsson
David Kaiser and Tracy Gleason
Katherine and Brett Kane
Kasser Family Fund
Amy and Andrew Keith
Caitlin and Joseph Ketner
Thomas and Colleen Kilgore
Jonathan and Krysta Kingsbury
The Kuhl Family Charitable Fund
Andrew and Norma Lee-Lane
Robert and Teresa Laurence
Richard Lee
Ryan Lentell
Rabbi Daniel Liben and Fran  
Robins-Liben
Christopher Lindquist
Melissa Lucas
Ery and Mrs. Laura Magasanik
Warren Manning and Susan Rodgin
Andrew and Lisa Mapel
Michael and Michele Marotta
Jonathan and Mel Marshall
Shawn and Laura McCarthy
Dr. Christopher McCoy and  
Elisa Morris
Amy McDonald
Paul and Ginger McEachern
David Meeker
Sheri and Seth Mennillo
Louis and Margaret Metzger
Gerard McGonagle and  
Martha Paynter
Theresa and Ronald Miller
Laurence Mitchell
Walter and Teresa Morris
Kevin Mulcahy
Edward and Beverly Mulholland
Jason Murray
Robert Najarian
The Natick Elks Lodge #1425
Natick Neighbor Brigade
Leo Ng
NorthStar Insurance Services
O.B. Hill Trucking & Rigging Co., Inc
OATH, Inc.
Catherine O’Brien
John and Sharon O’Connell

Frank and Helen Osborne
Papageorgiou Dental Associates
Lyman Phillips Jr
Constance and Aldo Pitt
Richard Pope and Karen Miller
Pownell Family Charitable Trust
Primrose School of Natick
Yogesh & Gauri Punjabi
The Quaker Hill Foundation, Inc
Susan Ramsey
Marianne Renaud
Daniel Rich
Jeffrey Richards and Missy Magill
Max and Allison Roberts
Thomas Kerr and Karen Roney
Jeffery and Lori Rosen
Frank and Barbara Sanchez
Tom and Melinda Sawyer
Albert Schneider
Robert and Patricia Severance
Frederick Smith
Susan Smith
Sarah Snyder
Marc Soloway and Jill Gentile-Soloway
David Stachura
Robert and Ana Maria Stanton
Takeda
Elizabeth Thomson
Tingley Electric Services, Inc.
Ming and Polly Tsai
United Methodist Women - Fisk
UnitedHealth Group
Eric Urban
Richard and Patricia Vanaria
Christopher Vandergrift
Verizon Foundation
John Vertrano
Villari’s Martial Arts School
Waldo Maffei Inc.
Richard Walker
Wegmans Food Markets, Inc.
Robert and Christine Weithman
Wellington Management Company, LLP
Matthew and Kathleen Wick
Jonathan Wicks
Eva Willens
Caroline Wong
Michael and Linda Zanoni
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A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR FOUNDATIONS & MATCHING GIFT CORPORATIONS
Adobe Systems, Inc.
Alexion Pharmaceuticals
AmazonSmile Foundation
Ameriprise Financial, Inc.
AmFam
Amgen Foundation
Aon
Arbella Insurance Group Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.
AstraZeneca
The Austin Memorial Foundation
Bloomingdale’s Fund of the  
Macy’s Foundation
Blount Fine Foods Fund at the 
Rhode Island Foundation
Blue Cross Blue Shield
BNY Mellon
Bob’s Discount Furniture Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.
Boston Scientific Corporation
The Linwood E. and Stacy R.  
Bradford Family Foundation
Bright Funds Foundation
Cambridge Trust Charitable  
Foundation Inc.

Charities Aid Foundation America
Citizens Charitable Foundation
Cognex Corp. Charitable Giving
Coverys, Inc.
Dell Technologies
DentaQuest
Deutsche Bank
Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation
Expedia
Foundation For Metrowest
Framingham Union Aid  
Assocation, Inc.
GAP
Genworth
Gilmore, Rees & Carlson, P.C.  
Attorney’s At Law
Google
Goyal Family Charitable  
Foundation Inc
The Greater Boston Food Bank
Greater Haverhill Foundation, Inc.
HCA Healthcare
Hewlett Packard Enterprise  
Foundation
The Home Depot Foundation

Jacobs Engineering Group
John Hancock Financial Services, Inc.
Liberty Mutual
Mastercard
MathWorks
McKinsey & Company
Metrowest Health Foundation, Inc.
MFS Gives
The Middlesex Savings Charitable 
Foundation
Monogram Loves Kids Foundation
MutualOne Bank
Natick Housing Affordable Trust
National Grid: Natural Gas & 
Electricity
Novartis PAC
OATH, Inc.
OneWorld Boston, Inc - Cummings 
Foundation
PerkinElmer
The Quaker Hill Foundation, Inc
Red Hat Software
Regeneron Pharmaceuticals
RELX, Inc.
Salesforce.com, Inc.

SharkNinja
Silicon Valley Bank
State Street Matching Gift Program
The Sudbury Foundation
Sun Life Financial
Takeda
Thermo Fisher Scientific
TJX Companies, Inc.
Tufts Health Plan Foundation
United Way Of Massachusetts Bay 
& Merrimack Valley
UnitedHealth Group
Verizon Foundation
Vertex Pharmaceuticals
VMware Foundation
Waters Corporation
Wellington Management  
Company, LLP
Wells Fargo - YourCause
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KUDOS TO OUR IN-KIND DONORS WHOSE CONTRIBUTIONS  
PROVIDE OVER $200,000 WORTH OF PRODUCTS AND SERVICES!
Anonymous Donors (24)
Reuben and Christine Ackerman
Julianne Ambrose
Avenu at Natick & National  
Development
Moire Balsam
Sheldon and Sandra Bass
Dianne Baxter
Sarah Benes
Tyler Bernier
Mark and Sandy Beyerly
Glenn and Amy Bloom
Patrice Bouzan
Laura Brewer
Brown Elementary School
Jennifer Burdon
Alyce Burnell
Sarah Calcutt
Michael and Suzanne Carr
Kimberly Carty
Church of Jesus Christ and  
Latter Day Saints
Marimartha Clark
Richard Cleveland and Randi Ingerman
Cognex Corporation
Cathi Collins
Kristen Conroy
Joshua Conte
Colleen Cox
CrossFit New England
Kevin and Karen Cunningham
Laura Cusson
Direct Associates
Lawrence Dick and Lucia Frenkel
Dignity Matters
Jeffrey Dunn and Elizabeth Curtis
Samantha Eio
Eliot Church Of South Natick Inc.
Exponent: Engineering and  
Scientific Consulting
Face Children’s Center Staff

Michelle Ferretti
Corina Fifield
First Congregational Church  
of Natick
Fisk Memorial United  
Methodist Church
FMC Ice Sports/Facility  
Management Corp.
Patricia Ford
Debbie Forte
Jaime Fortune
Mike and Sarah Fox
Susan Franco
Mr. Joe Gagliardi
Andrea Gagnon
Gap, Inc.
Michelle Glowny
Goddard School
Laurie Gordon
Elise Gorseth
Jodi Grundig
Margaret Hagemeister
John and Linda Hampton
Kelsey and Chris Hampton
Emily Grant Harvey
Elizabeth Henderson
Cydney Hodder
Lisa Houde
Jessica Iovanna
Sunday School for Jewish  
Studies, Newton
Johnson School PTO
Tamara Johnson
Ms. Amy Joyce
John F. Kennedy Middle School
Caitlin and Joseph Ketner
Justin Bailey Food Drive –  
NHS Hockey
Rabbi David Klatzker
Max and Beverly Klau
Robert and Pamela Koskovich

M Laubs
Learning Prep School
David Levesque and Janet  
Bishop-Levesque
Seth Levine and Ellen  
McKeon-Levine
Lilja Elementary School,  
Thanksgiving Drive
Kevin and Laura Lilly
Lucas Loddenkemper and  
Karen Stannard
Sarah and Brian Lovett
Lovin’ Spoonfuls
Christopher and Patricia Maher
Donna Mason
MathWorks, Blizzard Team
Matthias Stopfkuchen-Evans and  
Sally Evans
Elizabeth McElaney
Donna McKenzie
Memorial Elementary School
Milestone Church
Mica Moellering
Moms on a Mission
Elizabeth and Charlie Montemayor
Julie Montillo
Sripriya Moorthy
Morse Institute Library
Patrick and Katherine Moynihan
Natick Garden Club
Natick Girl Scouts
Natick Neighbor Brigade
Natick Police Department
Next Generation Children’s Center
Jill Norcott
Thomas and Kellye O’Brien
Sean and Shannon O’Donnell
Priti Pathak
Samuel and Barbara Peoples
Daniel and Rachel Plofsky
James and Janet Pownell

Joseph and Nicole Raneiri
Elizabeth Rigby and Andy Meyer
Roche Bros.
Jeffrey and Kathleen Rodman
Jeffery and Lori Rosen
Rotary Club Of Natick, Inc.
Kathryn Rothschild
Stanley and Katherine Rotkiewicz
Saint Vincent De Paul Society
Nicole Salomon
Hayley Samen
Leann Schmid
David and Theresa Schultz
James and Patricia Scurlock
Nandini Sen
Vinayak and Neha Sharma
Howard and June Shea
Jennifer and Alexander Slemrod
Ryan and Tracy Sockalosky
Steven and Shari Spiegel
Alyssa Springer
Cherie St. Jean
Stop & Shop
Sean Sullivan
Gary and Patrice Sutherland
Josephine Tavilla
Tiffany & Co
Susan Trotter
UBS Financial Services, Inc.
Kevin and Julie Vician
Wegmans Food Markets, Inc.
Bonnie Wegner
Wellesley Food Pantry
Anne Wilson
Wilson Middle School
Woodtrail Camp
Joel and Erica Yennior
Richard and Ellen Yetman

New Mobile Food Market on the move filled by J.F. Kennedy Middle School Students

Natick Service Council truly appreciates Direct Associates' creative design and 
project management services. Their artistic talent, logistical management, and 
dedicated time make our Annual Report a reality.



Celebrating 60 Years

Natick Service Council, Inc.
2 Webster Street, Natick, MA 01760

NatickServiceCouncil.org | 508-655-1791


